Trlmble Newsletter January -~

Mayor James Davis
City Hall - (731) 297-3955

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy New Year. On Monday,
January 5, 2009, your newly elected officials held their second board meeting. In order to keep
.the citizens of Trimble informed, I have decided to offer you a newsletter from time to time so
you may be involved with the happenings of our town.

During our January meeting aldermen Raymond Ballard, Darlene Biggers, Jody Hmson Matt
Stafford, and Steven Parker were present. The first order of business was to elect a Vice Mayor
for our town. The Board voted unanimously to elect Alderman Jody Hinson as our new Vice
Mayor of Trimble.

" The Board also discussed my appointment of Judge Jason Hudson for our City Court Judge.
Judge Hudson comes to us with experience in Juvenile, General Sessions and Probate courts. .
Trimble’s city judge makes $100.00 per month when it is necessary to preside for City Court
The Board will discuss the confirmation of Judge Hudson at our February meeting.

Our beautiful Trimble Community Center was also discussed. Anyone wanting to rent our
Community Center may do so by contacting Joyce at City Hall. Rental fees are $35.00 for four
hours and $60 for eight hours. Our Community Center is great for family reunions, birthday
parties, weddings, etc. We hope you will take advantage of our Community Center for your
personal gatherings,

I would also like your input on community events we can offer for our citizens from time to
time at the Community Center. Your suggestions for any type of events you would like to see
happen in our town are needed. Please contact Joyce, myself or leave a note in our payment box
outside of City Hall, I look forward to hearing them all and utilizing our Community Center to
the fullest.
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Our * 1 rimble Volunteer Flre Department and Fust Response Team held a meeting
immediately following the City Board Meeting. Discussions on equipment needs, the possibility
of a new Fire Department Building and training were discussed. We desperately need more
volunteers for our Volunteer Fire Department and First Response Team. The more volunteers
Trimble has, the better we will be equipped to handle situations such as fires, tornadoes,
earthquakes, etc. We urge anyone interested to please contact Joyce as soon as possible.

Since our Fire Department is a Volunteer Fire Department, we need to condugct fundraisers for
updated equipment. If you would like to be involved to help with ideas and/or fund raising
events please contact Joyce or myself. We welcome everyone’s suggesmons and help in making
our Fire Department the best it can be. Co

I invite everyone to become further involved in our town by glvmg us your suggestions not
only on the topics discussed here but also matters that concern you. Please feel free to call me at
City Hall at your convenience.

Everyone is invited to attend our next Board meeting on Monday, February 2, at 7:00 p.m. at

City Hall.
Your 1nvolvement in our community will only make Trimble a greater piace to live.



